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PROFIT GUIDANCE FOR FIRST HALF 2016 

 
The Board of Directors of Manufacturing Integration Technology Ltd (“Company”) wishes to 

provide an update on the Group’s 1H 2016 financial results. 

Based on a preliminary assessment of the Group’s first half performance, the Board would like 

to advise that the Group is expected to incur a net loss for the six months ending 30 June 2016. 

This net loss is attributed to the current weak global market for capital goods as well as foreign 

exchange differences resulting from the weakening of the US dollar against the Singapore 

dollar. Details will be disclosed when the Company reports its 1H 2016 results in early August 

2016. 

Shareholders and investors are advised to exercise caution when dealing in the shares of the 

Company. Persons who are in doubt as to the action they should take should consult their 

stockbroker, bank manager, solicitor, accountant or other professional advisers. 
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